
	
	

Pass	It	On	.	.	.	
What’s	Happening	at	Little	Britain	United	Church	

Coming	Up	This	Month	
Grief	Support	Gathering	

'Don't	Take	My	Grief	Away'		
Six	(continuous)	sessions	over	12	weeks.	All	
faiths	welcome,	please	RSVP	(204.757.2489).	
We	will	meet	Thursdays,	7-9	pm	on	Jan.	12,	26,	
Feb.	9,	23	&	March	9	&	23.	Sessions	will	be	led	
by	Rev.	Shelly	Manley-Tannis	and	Lila	Larson	
(Grief	Recovery	Specialist).	

Did	you	know?	John	McLeod	made	the	church	
windows.	Mr.	McLeod	was	6’10”	tall!		
In	1930,	stained	glass	was	installed	in	the	
windows	along	the	south	side.		

Jan	1	
Worship	at	12	Noon	in	the	hall	
followed	by	a	potluck	lunch.	 Jan	11	

Coffee	and	Handiworks	
2	–	4	pm	

Jan	29	
After	worship:	
Discussion	and	voting	on	the	
General	Council	Remits.	

January	2017	

Jan	5	
Council	meeting	–	6:30	pm	

Yoga	in	the	Hall	

Yoga	classes	with	Ruth	Veitch	will	be	offered	on	
Tuesdays	and	Thursday	mornings	starting	
January	10th.	Class	times	to	be	announced.	


